
Bonython Bulletin 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families and Friends, 
 
The term has certainly flown by! We have had a great term at Bonython Primary, learning a lot about 
ourselves as learners and how we can support others with their learning. We have explored passions and 
have had many wonderings both inside and outside of the classroom. We continue to build our skills and 
dispositions as communicators, collaborators, researchers, thinkers and self-managers, through 
demonstrating grit, integrity, embracing diversity and showing empathy. 
 
We had the pleasure of hosting Kath Murdoch for two days last week. Kath spent time with each of our 
teaching teams planning for inquiry learning and working with our staff to ensure that there is strong rigour 
to our teaching programs. She also spent time with the leadership team discussing our cultural markers for 
an inquiry school and areas of growth and improvement. She was very impressed by the amount of growth 
we have made in the 6 months since she last visited our school. She was pleased with the learning 
environments and how teachers were able to link big understandings or key concepts back to the 

Week 10 Term 1, Wednesday 11 April 2018 

DIARY DATES 
Thursday 12 April Canteen open 

Friday 13 April Canteen open, School banking 
Murrumbidgee Assembly 9.15-10.00am 
Leadership Awards morning tea 10.00-10.30am 
Murrumbidgee mini learning journey 10.00-10.30am 
Last day of Term 1 

Monday 30 April First day of Term 2 
2019 Enrolment period opens for ACT Public Schools 

Tuesday 1 May Year 5/6 Transition visit to Lanyon High School 

Wednesday 2 May Canteen open 

Thursday 3 May Canteen open 

Friday 4 May Canteen open, School Banking 
Year 3/4 Excursion to Sydney 

Tuesday 8 May Bonython Primary School open morning for prospective 
enrolments 9.30-11.00am 

Wednesday 9 May Canteen open 
School Cross Country Carnival – onsite 

Thursday 10 May Canteen open 
Year 1/2 visiting Centre for Innovation and Learning 9.00-
12.00pm 

Friday 11 May Canteen open, School Banking 

Wednesday 16 May Canteen open 

Thursday 17 May Canteen open 

Friday 18 May  Canteen open, School Banking 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Achievement Standards of the Australian Curriculum. Kath will visit again in August where she will spend 
more time working with teachers in classrooms around split screening, questioning and thinking routines. 
 
We also had the pleasure of Graceville State School from Brisbane visiting last Thursday. They were on a 
professional learning trip to connect with some inquiry learning schools. Seventeen teachers attended the 
school and they spent time with our leadership team hearing about our journey over the last three years 
and spent the afternoon session going on a learning walk through classrooms. They too gave us some great 
feedback about our positive school culture, how we have made thinking and learning visible in classrooms 
and the use of split screening across the school. They also had the opportunity to observe and talk to 
children in the learning process and were pleased with the high levels of engagement and great articulation 
of their learning. When colleagues visit our school and we talk about either our teaching or learning it 
deepens our understanding and we have the opportunity to share experiences and strategies. 
 
All students at Bonython Primary School benefit each year from the voluntary contributions made from our 
families. This year we are hoping collectively to reach the target of $14000. Voluntary contributions begin 
at $110 for one child and there is a slight increase for more than one child at the school. The contributions 
that each family make have impact on what resources we are able to provide for all students at the school. 
 
We have a staff change for the beginning of Term 2. Mr David Matthews has won a temporary position at 
Fadden Primary School for the remainder of the year. In Mr Matthew’s absence, Mrs Sammi Smith will join 
the Tidbinbilla team. We are still working on finding a replacement for the Science role for Term 2. 
 
On behalf of all staff at Bonython Primary School I would like to wish everyone a happy school holiday 
period. If you are travelling away, please be safe and enjoy your time with your loved ones. If you are 
staying locally and/or working during this period please keep an eye on our wonderful little school. If there 
is any suspicious activity please call the police on 131 444 immediately. Thank you for your ongoing support 
and we will see you all again for Term 2 which starts on Monday 30 April. 
 
Regards 
 

Greg Terrell 
Principal 
 
  BPS AWARDS 

Congratulations to the following students who will receive their Award at Friday’s assembly. 
  

MURRUMBIDGEE 
Zain M Sage F Ethan M Reuben M Asher M Zoey B 
BRINDABELLA 
Josh D Amilie S Kenzie H Savanna W Pippa W Isabelle S 
Selena A Aiden O 
TIDBINBILLA 
Pat C Pheobe S Seth C Adina K Manny B Ryan K 
Luca R Tia G 
NAMADGI 
Rachel L George S Tyler H Emma L Lucas C Deanna C 
YERRABI 
Ryan H Leo N Azky A Liam P 
ART 
Lachlan M 1/2B Babinda P 5/6S 
JAPANESE 
Djindawala P 1/2B Cooper G 5/6D 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UNIFORM SHOP  

If you want to purchase school uniforms you can complete an order form and place it in the P&C box in the front 

office.  The order will be filled and sent to your child’s classroom.  If you would like to visit the uniform shop 

please email bpspca@hotmail.com to arrange an appointment. 

THE MUSIC BUS IS NOW TAKING MID-TERM ENROLMENTS 

The Music Bus is now taking mid-term enrolments at school. With only half the term remaining, it’s less, 

half the price, the perfect time to give lessons a try. The Music Bus is our wonderful school-based music 

program offering weekly specialist instrument lessons right on the big yellow bus, all instruments 

included and at an affordable price for parents. With limited availability across an array of instruments, 

be sure to secure your child’s spot now.  

Enrol now or for more info call 1300 168 742 or visit www.themusicbus.com.au 

 

TERM 2 LEADERSHIP AWARDS 

Congratulations to the following students who will receive 

their Leadership Awards at Friday’s Assembly. 

MURRUMBIDGEE:  
Noah O Anthea L Kurtis K 
BRINDABELLA:  
David J Hadya Z Raenique G Ava K 
TIDBINBILLA:  
Stephie D Andrew R Max M Oscar D 
NAMADGI:  
Shiara P Nadia B Tiana H 
JAPANESE:  
Nikita S 3/4WP 
SCIENCE:  
Joshua D 1/2B 
ART: 
Misha S 1/2W 

Congratulations to all our Bonython 

Primary School students who competed at 

the Tuggeranong Zone Swimming Carnival 

on Tuesday 3 April.  As a school we placed 

7th overall and we have four students who 

qualified for the ACT Championships Tyler 

H, Charlie L, Grace R and Mya T.  Tyler, 

Grace and Mya also placed in the first 

three in their events and will be presented 

with their place ribbons at this week’s 

Assembly. 

 

mailto:bpspca@hotmail.com
http://www.themusicbus.com.au/


 

 

 

 

  

  

  

CANTEEN ROSTER 2018 
TERM 1 
WEEK 10 
Thursday 12 April  Michelle Pickens 
Friday  13 April  Sandra Butt  Cathy Ralston 
 
TERM 2 
WEEK 1 
Wednesday 2 May  Stuart 
Thursday 3 May  Michelle 
Friday  4 May  Sandra Butt Kerry 

Principal: Greg Terrell  Phone: 6142 0640 Email: bonythonps@ed.act.edu.au Fax: 6142 0656 

Board Chair: Neshia Traise Email: neshiam@hotmail.com]   
P&C: Cecilia Shlegel P&C Email: bpspca@hotmail.com 

Canteen:  Jacki Osti 0417 022 292   
School Website: http://www.bonythonps.act.edu.au/ 

 
YOUR REMINDER TO PARK SAFELY AND 

LEGALLY AROUND SCHOOLS 
 

The ACT Government has developed a short 
video to help communicate with parents about 
the need to ensure they park correctly around 
schools. 

 

Every day across Canberra, parents are parking 
illegally in school zones and putting all kids in the 
area at risk. With school parking patrols increasing 
in 2018, if you keep doing it, you will get caught and 
you will be fined.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=H6B6PPgOC8I  

 

mailto:bonythonps@ed.act.edu.au
mailto:neshiam@hotmail.com
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=H6B6PPgOC8I
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THE CONTINENTAL CAKE SHOP SCHOOL 
DONATION PROGRAM 

 
For every cake purchased from the 
Continental Cake Shop at 4/38 Reed Street 
North Greenway, Tuggeranong $5 will be 
donated to the school.  Messages on cakes 
will be free for Bonython families.  They also 
cater for any small or large celebration. 
All you need to do is mention that you are a 
family from Bonython Primary School and 
bring your receipt to the front office of the 
school, where they will be collected and the 
money donated to the school. 

FOXY FITNESS 
 

TERM 3 REGISTRATION NOW OPEN 
 

BOXFIT 6.30PM MONDAYS 
BOOTCAMP 6.30PM WEDNESDAYS 

XTRAINING/BOXFIT 6.30PM 
THURSDAYS 

@ BONYTHON PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

SUPPORT YOUR SCHOOL & GET FIT! 

$50  
WILL BE DONATED TO BONYTHON PRIMARY  
FOR ANY PARENTS OF BONYTHON STUDENTS 
 REGISTERING FOR 2 OR 3 SESSIONS PER WEEK! 

(T&C apply)  

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION  

EMAIL: kristyprimrose@bigpond.com 

PHONE: KRISTY  0450 364 619 
FACEBOOK: 

 Foxy Fitness Personal Training & Bootcamps 

 

 


